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Hello,

| am writing you in regard of solar projects near me. If the Dodson Creek project goes through It will
be right in front of my house. | oppose this projects and other surrounding projects ( palomino and
yellow wood solar). | ask that the board please deny these projects. There are way too many projects
in this area. We already have an alarming rate of childhood cancers and rare diseases in our area.
Please do not surround our area with these solar panels. | am concerned there is not enough study
on long term health effects of solar panels of this magnitude. | have three children please don't
make them guinea pigs. I'm sure some of you have children please put yourself in our shoes.

Thank you,
Shelby Morgan


mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov

This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

8/16/2021 3:26:12 PM

Case No(s). 21-0041-EL-BGN, 20-1680-EL-BGN, 20-1814-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Shelby Morgan, via website, electronically filed by Docketing
Staff on behalf of Docketing



